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Herald S. Nokes

Secretary, Water District 65-K
1270 Elo road

McCall, ID 83638

RE: LOCAL COMMITTEE 65-K
Dear Mr. Nokes:

Enclosed for your records is a resolution of the Idaho Water
Resource Board dated September 26, 1997 which appoints Water
District No. 65-K as a local committee to rent stored water.

Also enclosed is the final version of the rental pool procedures
for the local committee. 1

It is my understanding that the first rentals of stored
water will occur in 1998. If this is not correct and some water
will be rented in 1997, please advise me, since each local
committee has to complete a report on the amount of water rented
each year and file the report with the department. :

If you have questions, please feel free to contact me at
(208) 327-7955.

Sincerely,

= AU

L. "GLEN SAXTON, Chief
Water Allocation Bureau

Encl: 2

c: IDWR - W. Region
John Westra
Wayne Haas




